
DICKINSON ROTARY CLUB’S 6TH ANNUAL PANKAKE CARNIVAL
for PolioPlus, in memory of former Dickinson Rotarian, Clyde Frank

Dickinson Rotary Club will host its 6th Annual Pankake Carnival to raise funds for The Rotary Foundation,
PolioPlus Fund, and is dedicating this year’s event in memory of Clyde Frank, Dickinson Rotarian who
passed away last year.  Clyde campaigned tirelessly for The Rotary Foundation and Polio eradication and
immunized children on a Rotary to India NID several years ago.  Clyde also served as the club’s
Foundation Chair for
many years.  Last
year’s Karnival
enabled the Club to
contribute $8,000 to
PolioPlus and is
hoping to do the
same this year.  Since
its inception,
Dickinson Rotary
Club has contributed
about $70,000 to
PolioPlus, all raised
locally.


